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Oregon’s drug crisis has exploded under M110 and it is attracting younger and 

younger users of illicit drugs. 

When a parent sees that their child is struggling, we do all we can to get them better 

however the current law is age 14 to consent.   This group that is under age and 

struggling with addiction issues is unable to decide when they need help.   We must 

be able to allow parents to act on the necessary needs to get the minor the help that 

is needed . 


